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Dear Potential Donor:

We request your financial support to sustain our efforts to
promote the development of our youth. Asa 501c3 corporation,
every dollar you contribute to P.A.L is tax deductible. Donations
may be payable to “Riviera Beach Police Activities League, Inc.
and mailed to P.O. Box 11780 Riviera Beach, FL 33404

made online by going to our website at:

Welcome to the spot (rivierabeachpal.com) or using the QR
code below.

Please do not hesitate to contact me at 561-762-7625 if you
have questions regarding P.A.L., and the work we are doing to
help ensure the future success of the youth of this community!

Jonathan Nance
Director, Riviera Beach Police Activity League, Inc.

Riviera Beach Police Activities League, Inc. is an exempt organization as described in Section 501©(3) of
the Internal Revenue Code; EIN 89-3906116



